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Hemlock help clinic is April 20 
Thursday, April 15, 2010 4:08 PM CDT  
A free hemlock help clinic will be presented Tuesday, April 20, at 6 p.m. at the community room of the 
Community & Southern Bank, formerly Appalachian Community Bank, by Save Georgia’s Hemlocks. 
The clinic will provide information on the spreading infestation of hemlock woolly adelgid, how to 
recognize the insects, and options for saving the trees available to homeowners. The meeting is 
sponsored by the Trout Unlimited Blue Ridge chapter. Save Georgia’s Hemlocks, a statewide nonprofit 
organization, has a free Hemlock Help for Homeowners program to raise public awareness of the 
hemlock problem and to enable homeowners to save their trees from the woolly adelgid at the lowest 
possible cost. For more information, call the Hemlock Help Line at 706-429-8010 or visit online. 
 

 



 


